
I am so –  
 
Grateful and proud to have had the opportunity to 
serve the most kind, considerate and generous 
residents of the Village of Chenequa.  
 
Thankful to our Village Board, various 
committees, Election Inspectors, and numerous 
residents for their support and commitment. 
 
Blessed with so many fond memories.  It has been 
my pleasure and true honor to have served the 
Village of Chenequa.  My heart is full. 
 
     

Pamela Ann Little  
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
     

 
 
 
 

 
 

 

      Village of Chenequa 
 

Reminder for Everyone  
●●● 

 
There is NO ILLEGAL dumping at the Pine or Beaver Lake Boat 
Launches.   
 
These locations are monitored by security cameras.  Violators are 
subject to citation and the cost of removal of any illegal dumped 
items. 

April 2022 Newsletter                     Spring is here!             

Village Hall will be closed 
April 15, 2022 for Good Friday 

 

Please call (262) 446-5070 to reach an on-duty officer 
if you need any help. 

Have a beautiful Easter celebration!  
   

Forestry News 
●●● 

 
If there is any Oak / Elm pruning you wish to do on your 
property, please make sure it is completed by April 
15th.  
 
The warmer weather will activate sap and bark beetles 
which are known to spread Oak Wilt and Dutch Elm 
disease.  The beetles are attracted to the wound of a fresh 
cut tree. 
 
A good rule of thumb is don’t prune oaks and elms 
between April 15th and October 15th.  If you must prune 
between these dates, you must seal the wound with 
pruning seal immediately.   

 

 

Pine Lake Launch 
●●● 

Annual parking passes are available at the Village Hall, 
Monday through Friday 8am – 4:30pm and on Friday’s 

from 8am – 3pm. 
 

 


